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June 14, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

For the 2022-2023 school year, we continue to offer a choice of how to purchase your child’s 
school supplies. We have partnered with School Start and will offer their back to school kits.  
This program offers complete school supply kits for each grade containing supplies that have 
been requested by your child’s teacher. Ordering will be available up to the start of the new 
school year.  

I want to emphasize that this is only one option in which to purchase school supplies. Primary 
and Intermediate supply lists will be posted on the website and emailed home, should you 
choose to purchase supplies yourself. Whether you are purchasing through School Start or on 
your own, all students in Grades 1-7 will require 1 old t-shirt to use as a paint smock (except Gr 
2 & 5), 1 pair of non-marking indoor runners for PE Class, 1 cloth drawstring gym bag and 1 
water bottle (not glass). Our goal is to simply provide a convenient option for parents when 
purchasing school supplies.   

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  

Sincerely, 

 

Kathleen Barth 
Principal 
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